Summary of SIR Subcommittee Meeting

May 28, 2019

Present: Judy Morgan, Harold Longbaugh, Lynn Bradley

Participants discussed five of the draft Implementation Guidance documents from the NOLA
Mentor session. The documents about “Initial Volume Entered Incorrectly”, “Time Stamp Error”,
and “Expired Standard” were considered to need revision and will be returned for the June
subcommittee meeting. The “Manual Integration” and “Improper Practice” documents were
approved for posting to the website.

The next SIR Subcommittee meeting will be Tuesday, June 25, 2019, at 12:30 pm
Eastern.




